
 
 

TEAM EVENT 2024 
Dear Delegate 
 
Here are the details of the above event which will be held at Donnington Valley, Newbury on 12/13 May 
2024 
 

Event prices are as follows & include bacon roll, tea/coffee on arrival on Sunday, bed & 
breakfast, 3 course dinner, 2 rounds of golf  

 sandwiches & chips tea/coffee after the game on Monday 
Entry to the Team 2’s 

 
Twin Room - £192.00 pp (based on 2 people sharing)  Single Occupancy - £230.00 pp 
 
Buggy hire is £30.00 on both days, please indicate on the Application Form if you require one and 
for which day.  Payment for the buggy MUST be included with your deposit. 
 
We have changed the way in which the deposit and cost of the buggies is made in order to make 
it easier for all concerned. Please ensure that if buggy requirements change you do it through 
me so that the “Master List” is correct and there is no confusion at the event. 
 
The Application Form will be available on the website on 1 September and entries will close on 
29 September 2023.  Forms can be e mailed (susiegibbins7@gmail.com) or sent by post to me at 
6 Edward Road, Clevedon, BS21 7DP.  Please note the maximum number of teams is 21. 
 
Entries will be entered into a ballot which will take place on 30 September with all successful team 
captains being notified by e mail w/c 2 October.  Captains will then be asked to BACS the £200 
deposit plus any money for buggies into the SLPCS account with ONE payment and their team 
name as reference.  In order to secure the team’s place this needs to be done within 10 days of 
the date of my e mail. 
 
Any teams on reserve will be advised by e mail at the same time. 
 
As a result of many last minute changes this year, The Committee has decided to introduce some 
“Conditions of Entry”.  This is to clarify the situations surrounding replacement team members and 
refunds. 

1. No refunds for teams once the deposit has been paid unless there is a reserve team to take 
its place. 

2. Team leaders are responsible for getting replacements for their teams when members 
drop out.  We shall be introducing a reserve list this year for ladies who were not able to 
get into a team.  Rooming changes if required will have to be done via me. 

3. Whole teams cannot withdraw unless there is a replacement team available. 
4. Once reserve teams are integrated into the event there are no refunds. 
5. No refunds due to illness in the month before start date of the event (i.e. after 12 April 

2024), unless a replacement is found. 
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6. Should team members drop out in the two weeks prior to the event there will be no 
refunds and a Committee member will be a ghost player for that team 

 
 
Please note that all players must have a WHS handicap although no handicaps are required at 
this stage and are the Team Captain’s responsibility at the event. 
 
Please contact Susie Gibbins for further details or if you have any questions. 
Telephone 01275  874875. Email susiegibbins7@gmail.com 
 
We look forward to seeing you at Donnington Valley in May 2024. 
 
Susie 
 
Susie Gibbins  
Team Event Organiser  
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